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March Newsletter
Year 1

Here are some updates about the month ahead that I hope you find useful.
Dates for your diary

· Friday 4th March-  World Book Day. All children to come to school dressed as a character from a book. Please do not feel you need to buy a costume! Put on a stripy top and a hand made eye patch and become a pirate for the day or put on a witches hat and become ‘Winnie the witch’. 
· Thursday 10th March- Last day of dance afterschool club.
· Tuesday 15th March-  Last day of Speech & Drama afterschool club.
· Thursday 17th March- Children off for St Patrick’s day.
· Friday 18th March- End of Term 2. School will finish at 12pm and there will be no school dinner/packed lunch on this day. Children may wear their own clothes.
· Monday 4th April- Term 3 starts.
Literacy

· Reading

Our reading has been progressing well. You will have received a list of our 50 key words. please include these as part of Monday and Wednesday’s reading homework. I would recommend that you focus on 5-8 words per week,
· Sounds

 Our target sounds for this month are:

Week one (W/B 29th February)- j (as in jelly)
Week two (W/B 7th March)-e (as in egg)

Week three (W/B 14th March)- v (as in van) and x (as in x-ray)

Your child may wish to bring in an object beginning with the target sound for our sound table. These will be returned at the end of the week.
Numeracy

Our focus, number wise, will be on the numbers 9 and 10 this month. We will spend time practising counting backwards from 10 and writing all numbers to 10 correctly. Encourage your child to tell you what number comes before/ after e.g. what number comes before 5? What number comes after 7?
We will also be looking at the topics of length and weight. We will be introducing and developing vocabulary such as short/ shorter/ shortest, long/ longer/longest, light/lighter/lightest and heavy/ heavier and heaviest. We will be completing practical measuring and weighing activities in pairs and small groups.
Topic Work

As you may know our topic at the moment is Pirates. We will be dressing up as pirates, making pirate eye patches, parrots, treasure maps, telescopes, money bags and treasure. We will also be looking at objects that float and sink. 
Afterschool Clubs

Thank you for supporting our busy afterschools programme this term.

Many thanks for your continued support. It is greatly appreciated.

Best wishes,

Mrs J Armstrong

